
Church Announcements for 

Sabbath, February 3rd, 2024 

 

Please remember to continue praying for all our sick members and those who 

are mourning the loss of loved ones.  Please make a genuine effort to visit and 

give a word of support and encouragement when possible.  

  

Tune in to VON Radio every Sunday at 6 p.m. for the very best in Seventh-

day Adventist programming, covering areas in Health, Social Issues, Family 

Life, and Bible Truths. Don’t miss it. You’ll be truly blessed! 

  

The Believe His Prophets Bible reading for today is Jerimiah chapter 3. 

  

To be announced in ALL Churches: 

 

1. The Coordinating Council meeting for Feb 11 has been postponed. 

 

To be announced in Gingerland: 

 

1.  All birthday celebrants for the months of January and February please 

stay back after church for a brief meeting with Sabbath School.  

 

2. AY is back! Join us at the Gingerland SDA Church on February 3rd for 

our first AY session: Locked In! Come on out to find out what we will 

be locked into. 

 

3. The Gingerland AY Society would like to thank everyone for the support 

of our Games Night last Saturday.  

 

4. Always had questions for the pastor? Are you afraid to ask? Are you 

dying to know the answers to your questions? Now is your time to ask 

the Pastor anonymously! Scan the QR codes around posted church with 

your phone camera to submit your questions. These questions will be 

answered at an upcoming AY session! Stay tuned for more information.  



 

5. If you would like to join the notices WhatsApp group, send a 

WhatsApp to 767-2791 with your name. 

 

To be announced in Charlestown: 

 

1. Galentines turns 3! Galentines Day 2024 will be an HCH formal event and 

all women,18 years and older, are invited to be a part of this amazing 

event. Dress formally and make sure that your hat, clutch and heels 

(HCH) are popping! There will be a Help me Fit Into My Dress exercise 

program on Mondays at 5:15 pm at the Charlestown church grounds. 

 

2. The funeral service for Sis Jaqueline Williams will be held on Sunday, 

February 11, at 2:00 pm. Viewing and tributes begin at 1:15 pm. 

 

To be announced in Beulah: 

 

1. There will be an open-air service at Shaw’s Road Housing on Sunday 

the 4th February 2024 starting at 4:30 pm. All are invited.  Please come 

prepared to go into the field on Sabbath the 3rd in the Morning to invite 

your friends to this meeting.  

 

These are all by way of announcements. 

Do continue to enjoy a Holy Spirit-filled Sabbath  


